

January 31, 2025

Dear Patients,

As the pages of time turn, it is with a heart full of gratitude and reflection that I share this news with you. After 50 years of dedicated service to my patients, I have decided to retire.

My journey with Glen Rose Healthcare and Glen Rose Medical Center leaves me with many stories of healing, resilience, and moments of joy. The privilege of being a healthcare provider has been the cornerstone of my professional life, and I am deeply thankful for the trust you have placed in me.

Effective March 1, 2025, I will be closing this chapter of my medical career. While it's not without a ton of sadness, I am confident in the skills and compassion of my esteemed colleagues who will be taking over the reins and are committed to continuing the high-standard of care that our community deserves.

I would like to give a special thanks to my nurse of many years, Lori Linnabery. She has dedicated so much to my practice and to our patients. Her dedication to patient care is unmatched. She will be available to answer any of your questions and concerns.

I want to express my heartfelt appreciation for the relationships I have built and the trust that has been bestowed upon me. The health and well-being of my patients have always been my top priority and it has been an honor to be a part of an amazing organization and community.

In the event that you would like to request a copy of your health record, please contact: Glen Rose Healthcare, Inc.
409 Glenwood Street
Suite 500
Glen Rose, TX 76043

Phone: (254) 897-2202 Fax: (254) 897-1638

Thank you once again for entrusting me to provide your medical care.

Sincerely,

Michael Lee Davis, MD